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03 July, 2012 

 

Dear Mr. Jusčák, 

 

 

With this letter I would like to express my gratitude to the team of 

“Prague Catering” and to you personally for the organisation and 

implementation of catering at the General Assembly of Erasmus Mundus 

Students and Alumni Association held at the Charles University in Prague.  

The event was supported by the DG Education and Culture of the 

European Commission and gathered 180 students and young professionals 

from over 50 countries.  

Organisation of such an international and multilingual event is always a 

challenge, and the team of “Prague Catering” indeed has greatly supported us 

with their customer focus, clear and precise communication matter and 

excellent quality of service and product. The personnel was efficient and 

friendly throughout the preparation phase, as well as during the two days of 

the meeting.  I would strongly recommend the services of “Prague Catering” 

for further events and meetings.  

 

Wish you much success in your further professional endeavours.  

Best regards, 

 

Natalia Spartakova 

Project Manager of Erasmus Mundus Association 

ICUnet.AG  

Barbarastrasse 5, Cologne, 50735 Germany 

service@em-a.eu 

Tel: 49-151-11-33-86-74 

 


